From: TRC Communications

Sent: Monday, 9 May 2022 10:35 AM

To: -All TRC Staff

Cc: -All TRC Councillors

Subject: Update - Level 4 Ray Walsh House incident

Good morning,

Further to the previous advice (see below), further instances of a white powdery substance have been found in.
other locations on RWH4 and as a result the entire floor is now closed to all staff.

More information will be shared as it comes to hand.

Regards,
Murray

Murray Lang
Risk and Compliance officer

From: Cowan, Nicole <n.cowan@tamworth.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 9 May 2022 9:57 AM

To: -All TRC Staff <-AlITRCStaff@tamworth.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: -All TRC Councillors <-AllITRCCouncillors@tamworth.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Level 4 Ray Walsh House incident

Good morning,
Please be advised the Executive Offices area and Communications team area of Level 4 RWH have been isolated for
48 hours effective immediately to allow for testing to clarify the nature of a white powdery substance found on a

desk.

In line with TRC’s asbestos protocol for suspected asbestos finds, all staff who work in the space have temporarily
relocated.

Testing is already underway.

The substance was found at the start of the working day.

Meeting rooms and bathrooms on RWH4 can continue to be used.
Updates will be provided when more is known.

Regards

Murray Lang
Risk and Compliance officer
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437 Peel Street
PO Box 555 Tamworth NSW 2340
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